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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I wish to inform you that there have been a number of people within our school community who, 
over the weekend, have tested positive for COVID-19. 
 
Based on a risk assessment of the current situation the school will be closed to both staff and pupils 
tomorrow (Monday 12th October 2020).  
 
I have been in contact with The Public Health Agency and am awaiting further advice.  
 
I will continue to monitor the situation carefully and provide a further update to parents tomorrow.  
 
Parents with any questions or concerns are welcome to contact me at smcdowell587@c2kni.net 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs McDowell 
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